
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE – JANUARY 13, 2009 
 

APPOINTMENTS TO COMMITTEES 
 

Recommendation 
 

The City Manager and the Director of Economic Development, recommends that Council 
members be appointed to the following committees: Vaughan Tourism Advisory Committee 
(VTAC) (3 members) and Vaughan Business Enterprise Centre Advisory Committee (2 members) 
for the remainder of Council’s term, commencing January 2009. 

 
Economic Impact 

 
There are no economic impacts. 

 
Communications Plan 

 
Appointments shall be communicated to the public in accordance with the Corporation’s 
communication policies. 

 
Purpose 

 
The purpose of this report is to appoint Council members to serve on the VTAC and Vaughan 
Business Enterprise Centre Advisory (VBEC) Committee. 

 
Background – Analysis & Options 

 
On January 29, 2007 Council appointed Council Members to serve on both the VTAC and VBEC 
Advisory Committee for a two-year term.  The term of the appointments for these two committees 
has expired as of the end of 2008. 

 
Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2020 

 
This report is consistent with the priorities set out by Council. 

 
Regional Implications 

 
None 

 
Conclusion 

 
Council appointments to these committees are required to provide advice and guidance to Staff. 

 
Report prepared by: 

 
Michael Nepinak, Director of Economic Development 

 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
 
 
 

Michael DeAngelis    Michael Nepinak 
City Manager     Director of Economic Development 


